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Tracy McPherson moderated this monthly call. Summaries of agenda items are listed below: 

Track A and Track B Updates 

The schools who are participating in Track A and Track B have started planning and/or 
implementing their programs. There are eleven programs participating in the Track A evaluation. 
These schools were randomly assigned to an implementation or delayed control group. They are 
only piloting the Kognito online simulation at this point and will integrate the curriculum later after 
the piloting phase is over. The implementation group has begun pre-tests and piloting of the 
program for 3 weeks. Once their period is over, students will take a post-test and then the delayed 
control group will have access. At first glance, we have a large sample size for those who are 
doing implementation currently which shows that the participating schools have taken a great 
initiative to reach out to get students involved. The timeframe for Track A is January 2016 through 
May 2016. 

There are twelve schools who are participating in the full implementation Track B from January 
2016 through September 2017. Danielle Noriega has been working closely with participating 
schools completing check-in calls with them to gauge progress. Each school will also turn in 
quarterly reports to track number of students reached, courses that the curriculum has been 
placed, and activities and objectives for the quarter. Currently schools are in the early stages of 
implementation. Some have used the simulation and curriculum to train their faculty, others are 
piloting it in a single course. Based on proposals, the plan for where the simulation will fit varies 
however most have it as a required component of the coursework either through classroom 
practice or homework assignments. Steering Committee members encouraged NORC to consider 
the time that each of the schools give the students with the simulation, previous work with 
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adolescents as well as the level of SBIRT knowledge that the students have before the simulation. 
The context in which the program is implemented can affect differences in the evaluation.   

NORC would like to do another request for application to allow for more evaluation. Learning 
Collaborative members have expressed interest in another round of funding. Several have also 
requested including the current workforce in the population to train. NORC is planning internally 
for a second round of funding and will provide updates when available. 

 

Adolescent SBIRT Curriculum 

The curriculum including the learner’s guide is now available. An announcement was sent to the 
Steering Committee via email on Monday, January 25th. There is a tab on the project website 
dedicated to the curriculum located at http://sbirt.webs.com/curriculum. The page includes a list of 
suggested readings with the links of how to access them, order forms to request electronic and 
hardcopies of the learner’s guide, and an informational flyer on the SBI with Adolescents 
simulation. Joan Stanley requested that the informational flyer for the simulation be updated with 
more information on who to contact to license the program. Currently it is not clear on how to get 
more information for those who are interested in the simulation. Misti Storie is assisting NORC 
with the website and will make the requested changes.  

NORC attached a flyer with a link to the simulation program to the meeting email reminder. This 
link is for Steering Committee members only, please do not share the link with non-members. 
Thus far, the feedback on the program has been positive. On the February 9th Learning 
Collaborative call, several participants noted that their students like the program and found it easy 
to use. Steering Committee members are encouraged to use the simulation and share their 
feedback with NORC and Kognito.  

Upcoming Webinars 

There are several upcoming SBIRT webinars including: 

a. Integrating Adolescent Substance Abuse Screening, Brief Intervention and 

Treatment throughout Nursing, Social Work, and Inter-professional Education: 

February 17, 2016 at 3:00 PM EST.http://hospitalsbirt.webs.com/adolescent-sbirt 

b. Shaping Up Your Motivational Interviewing Skills: Kate Speck: February 24, 2016 

from 1:00 EST. http://ireta.org/improve-practice/addiction-professionals/webinars/ 

c. Talking with Teens about Marijuana Use Webinar: March 3, 2016 at 3:00 PM EST.  

 https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8341832363822235394  

d. Reducing Teen Substance Misuse: What Really Works: March 9, 2016 at 3:00 PM 

EST http://hospitalsbirt.webs.com/teen-substance-misuse 

e. Save The Date - An Overview of the Adolescent SBIRT Learner's Guide and 

Resources Webinar: March 17, 2016 at 1:00 PM EST. Information on this webinar is 

forthcoming.  

Next Call 

Wednesday, April 13, 2016 3 PM – 4 PM ET, Dial: 712-432-0360 Code 426443 
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